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Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  
Feedback from the online 
consultation  

The feedback from the online consultation was used to identify 
emerging themes, which were then presented to the development 
group to inform their work. 

Exploration of the strands of 
study and cross cutting 
themes 
 

The development group discussed potential stands of study and cross 
cutting themes for the redeveloped subject. They provisionally agreed 
on four draft strands and delved into various cross-cutting themes. 
These strands and themes will develop further in upcoming meetings. 

Further areas of exploration The development group explored the importance of design and craft 
skills in the subject. They also considered the links to Wood Technology 
and a potential name for the redeveloped subject. 

Next steps and next meeting Draft learning outcomes that align with the areas of learning identified 
by the development group, will be created for two strands of study. 
These outcomes will be shared with the group for consideration ahead 
of the next meeting. 
 
The chair reflected on the work done and thanked the members for 
their attendance and contributions.  
 
Next meeting: 11th September 2024 


